
 
 
 
 

March 22, 2024 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Nancy Dippell, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:   The Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty 
         Case No. EO-2022-0078 
 
Dear Judge Dippell: 
 

On November 21, 2023, Liberty submitted revised tariff sheets regarding the Company’s 
MEEIA filing, and these sheets took effect December 21, 2023. To correct an error on Sheet No. 
21d and bring the tariff sheet into compliance with the agreement of the parties and the current 
customer charge, Liberty is submitting a further revision: 
 

P.S.C. Mo. No. 6, Sec. 4, 3rd Revised Sheet No. 21d. 
 
This sheet bears an issue date of March 22, 2024, and a requested effective date of April 21, 2024. 
A redlined version is being provided to the parties. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding 
this MEEIA tariff sheet filing. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 
 
 


